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Dear Mr. Linehan:

Your le*ter to me dated April 28th fills me with
some alarm. You mention considering our request to
raise our existing dam another five feet and you m st
receive $20,800.00 to cover the license fee for this
amendment request.

We mailed the 520,R00.00 on April 2¢, 1989. Our
request, and the Dames and Moore study centered around
the raising of the existing not-in-use lower tailings
embankment by 25 feet plus an emergency raise of the
currently used upper tailings pond by five to six feet.

You\x&[}ncere iy

M. D. Lawton
Manager
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